
                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

16th May 2019 

 

Shakespeare in the Park 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We are writing to you to invite you to our performance! This year, Years 2, 3 and 
4 have worked together to put on a production of “A Midsummer Night’s Dream.”  

 
We will be holding performances at High Street Primary Academy on Wednesday 26th 

June 2019. There will be two performances to attend; one beginning at 10:00am and 
the later performance beginning at 1.30pm. 

  
Please do come along and enjoy what we have worked hard to put together for 
you. If the weather is fine, we will be performing outdoors in the field at High 

Street Primary Academy. We have chosen High Street as our venue so that we can 
replicate performances from the time of Shakespeare which were often held out in the 

open.  
 

The hall at High Street is big enough to accommodate our large group should the 
weather be bad so we will be able to go ahead regardless.  

As we are in a large space, we do not need to issue tickets so please just turn up! 
Apologies, but there is no scope to park on site unless you require disabled access.  

 
You are welcome to bring snacks, drinks, a cushion, a blanket and/or a coat to 

make yourselves comfortable in the field. If we find that the weather is adverse, 
then we will adjourn to the school hall at High Street. We will try to let you know 

in advance if this should be the case.  

  
Kind Regards. 

 
Mrs Hill, Mr Espley and Mrs Hannon 

 

 

Stuart Road Primary Academy 
Palmerston Street 

Stoke 
Plymouth 

PL1 5LL 

 
Tel: 01752567668 

Email: admin@srps.plymouth.sch.uk 

Website: www.stuartroad.org  
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